CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

December 15, 2011

Robert Hall, R.A.

Integrated Design & Architecture
906 Y2 Park Avenue SW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Re: Plaza Feliz — Entire Site, 517 San Pablo Street SE
Permanent Certificate of Occupancy

for Buildings J1, J2, R2, T1, T2, Q, R1 and K - Transportation
Development

Architect’s Stamp dated 10-18-10 (L19-D071)
Certification dated 12-12-11

Dear Mr. Hall,

PO Box 1293
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-12-11,
Transportation Development has no objection to the issuance of a Permanent Certificate
Albuquerque of Occupancy. This letter serves as a “green. tag” from Transportation Development for
a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued by the Building and Safety Division.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3991.
NM 87103

Sincerely,

Kristal D. Metro, P.E.
Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

€: CO Clerk
File
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